

Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year at Lincoln School

PTA is looking for volunteers as a Homeroom Rep. As Homeroom Rep, you will deal directly with your homeroom teacher to help with things like sending out emails to ask for volunteers for events, parent donations for events and if needed, be at Lincoln events as a volunteer.

In order to volunteer, you MUST join the PTA and be a member, and we ask that you come to 4 PTA meetings. If we do not see your name on one of first 2 meeting sign in sheets, you will be taken off as Homeroom Rep.

Also, NO other children or siblings can accompany you to any Lincoln events so please make arrangements ahead of time and be fully aware of this when volunteering.

Name:		
Email:	Phone number:	
Child's Name:		
Teacher:	Grade:	

The list will be available at our first PTA meeting on Wednesday, October 11th and within a week you will receive an email to guide you.

If you have any questions please email

erptalincolnrep@gmail.com

Linda Lyon Lincoln Rep